
  
  

ATTENTION ALL PARENTS!! 
 

 
The Parent Academy and 

the Key Biscayne K-8 Center PTA 
                                                                                          

invite YOU  
to a 

Parent Workshop 
   

Topic: Less Stressed About Tests! 
  

 

DATE: TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 2016 
 

TIME: 8:45-10:00 AM 
 

PLACE: MEDIA CENTER 
 
       We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

 
                        


